
International. 
Communication 
Agency 
United States of America 

Washington, D. C. 20547 

April 16, 1980 

Re: Freedom of Information Act Request to Director - 
Naval Intelligence Service, dated May 21, 1977 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

The U.S. Depart of Justice referred a document to this Agency 
in connection with your FOIA request for documents relating to 
the assassination of John F. Kennedy. 

The document, dated May 15, 1964 - Subject: Interview of 
Georges Simenon on American Justice, is being released to 
you under provisions of the Act. 

Enclosure: 

As stated 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 

Route 12 

Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Sincerely, 

Charles Jones, Jr. 
FOIA/PA Coordinator 
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